
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WASA Advises Customers of Cutback in 
Production at Point Fortin Desal Plant 

  

The Water and Sewerage Authority (WASA) has been advised by Seven Seas Water 
(SSW), owner/operator of the Point Fortin Desalination Plant that, operations at 
the facility was cutback at 7:30 a.m. today – Thursday 13th February 2025, due to 
high levels of algae bloom, in the intake area of the plant. At present, water 
delivery from SSW to the Authority has been reduced to 4.38 million gallons per 
day, down from the usual 5.5 million gallons per day.  
  
As a result of the reduced output, customers in the following areas may experience 
disruptions or low water pressure: 
  
Point Fortin proper, parts of Techier, Vance River, Parrylands, Cochrane, 
Mahaica, Lot 10, Cochrane, Savannah, Harriman Park, Clifton Hill, Reservoir Hill, 
Merrimac, Vessigny, TGU, La Brea (up to the Pitch Lake). 
  
SSW has assured the Authority that every effort is being made to return the facility 
to full production at the earliest. The Authority will continue to liaise closely with 
the company and inform customers subsequently, when operations have 
normalized at the Plant.  
  
For further information, assistance, or to request a truck-borne delivery, 
customers can also contact WASA’s Customer Call Centre toll-free at *800-
4420/26*. 
  
WASA apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks customers for their 
patience and understanding 
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